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Reference:   FOI.13105.23 

Subject:    Continuing Healthcare (CHC) applications 

Date of Request: 12 November 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

I would like to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act: 
 
The number of continuing healthcare applications your Local Health Board received for the twelve 
months ending 31st October 2023 and the number of applications that were 
approved/granted/deemed eligible for funding for the same period. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) provides, within the table below, the number of CHC 
applications received and the numbers recorded as eligible and not eligible, during the period 1 
November 2022 to 31 October 2023. 
 

Number received Number eligible Number not eligible 

644 597 47 

 
Please note:- of those approved applications, twenty three (23) patients passed away prior to the 
package of care commencing. 
 

 


